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NO. NO. There is no Why my tax money or any Oregon citizens tax money should go 

to pay a monthly stipend to a homeless person. They need to get off their butts & 

work just like the rest of us & pay their own way.  Why enable someone who doesn’t 

want to work or be a productive citizen? This bill will open Oregon up for an influx of 

more homeless & more crime. STOP SUPPORTING & ENABLING PEOPLE TO DO 

NOTHING. 


